group identity

group action

9-12
Organizations usually
have explicitly stated
social, business, or
political purposes, but
they also often have
purposes beyond those
for which they
officially exist.

When individuals act
together as a group, it
can be difficult to
assign blame or credit
to any one person.

6-8
Groups are sometimes
formed to consolidate
influence or power
through pooled resources
and concerted action.
The formation of a group
highlights the
differences between
people who are members
and those who are not
and may lead to conflict

People sometimes react
to all members of a
group as though they
were the same and
perceive in the members'
behavior only those
qualities that fit
preconceptions of the
group. Such stereotyping
leads to uncritical
judgments, such as

Being a member of a
group often has personal
advantages, such as
companionship, a sense
of identity, and
recognition by others
inside and outside the
group. Group identity
may also create a sense
of separation from other
groups or individuals.

Some groups result from
the creation of an
organization. Others
exist only in the sense
that members share some
common characteristics
or interests.

Within a large society,
there are a variety of
groups whose identities
are determined in part
by the social class,
gender, ethnicity, or
the region of the
country where they live.

3-5
When acting together,
members of a group and
even people in a crowd
sometimes do and say
things, good or bad,
that they would not do
or say on their own.

Different groups have
different expectations
for how their members
should act. Sometimes
rules are written down
and strictly enforced,
and sometimes the
expectations are
understood by observing
how others behave.

The way people act is
often influenced by the
groups to which they
belong.

People join groups
because they like to do
certain things and they
like to be with others
who do those things.

K-2

People are born into
some groups, placed into
some groups, and choose
to join some groups.

